COMMODORE’S GUP
RENDEZVOUS AT HRYG TIKI

The 2025 sailing season is at our doorstep and to help kick it off
the HRYC Sailing Committee is hosting a rendezvous at the
Halifax River Yacht Club Tiki Bar on Saturday, March 8. Beginning
at 2:00 pm, local sailors will be available to discuss the upcoming
Commodore’'s Cup Series as well as special races and other
events occurring throughout the season. Power boaters are also
encouraged to attend as they, too, are welcome at many sailing
events. Race schedule and other information available on our
website - https://hryc.com/commodorescup.

Sailboat owners and anyone looking for crew opportunities are
encouraged to attend. Attendees not affiliated with the Halifax
River Yacht Club will be permitted to use credit cards for menu
and drink items.

\3 RSVP 386-255-7459

> or frontdesk@hryc.com
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